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Skyline National Bank’s  
Two to Celebrate the Holidays 

 
 FLOYD, Va –Skyline National Bank is holding two special holiday events at the Floyd 
Office on Friday, December 8th and on Saturday, December 16th during their normal 
business hours.  
 
 On Friday, December 8th Skyline National Bank will host a Holiday Open House. This 
is a Customer Appreciation event inviting all customers and neighbors to enjoy a day full of 
free refreshments and fellowship. Customers and neighbors will be able to celebrate with 
the staff during normal lobby hours. 

 
On Saturday, December 16th, Santa will be in the Floyd Office to greet and take free 

pictures with children of all ages. Refreshments will be provided during the event which 
will take place from 9:00am – 12:00pm. 
 

“Our mission is to serve the communities we’re a part of,” said Allan Funk, President 
and CEO of the bank. “Without the support from our communities, we wouldn’t be the bank 
we are today. So it is important for us to give back by providing a holiday celebration for 
everyone to enjoy!” 
 
 If you would like to learn more about this event, please contact Skyline National 
Bank at 540-745-4191. 


